
Bears don’t belong in the trash.

California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) invites high school students in the San Gabriel Valley area to create 
a short �lm  educating the public about how to keep black bears wild. Key messages and bear footage are provided.

Prizes: 1st place $500, 2nd place $300, 3rd place $200 

Entries must be post-marked or delivered by April 24, 2013.
Films should be no more than 3 minutes and include Bear Aware messages provided by CDFW.  The �lms should educate the public on how to 
keep bears in the wild by responsibly storing and disposing of human food and trash. For full details and registration form, visit 
www.dfg.ca.gov/BearFilmContest or call 916-322-8962.
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Help keep them wild. 
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